From: B Palm

To: Mary Gourley; una.glass.seb@sonic.net; Diana Rich; Patrick Slayter; Adrienne Lauby; Neysa Hinton
Cc: ethan.varian@pressdemocrat.com; Oliver Marks; Zack Imbrogno

Subject: RV Site early occupants - Feb 1 City Council Meeting

Date: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 3:21:33 PM

I live next door to the proposed RV camp. There are now 4 RV's planted there. Some of the
occupants have told me they moved up from Morris Street. I was assured by SAVS that my
pets would be safely protected by a strong fence. One of the RV occupants (closest to my
house) has a dog. There is no fence. There are no services. There is no security. The site is
not ready for people to move in. Why are they here? City Council and SAVS promised the
site would not be occupied before all systems were ready. They are not living up to their

word.
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